
 

 

Coffs Harbour Surf Life Saving Club 
 
Policy:  Carnival Entry Fees  
 
Purpose: To identify the Clubs Policy on 

Carnival Entry Fees. 
 
Applies to:  All Coffs Harbour SLSC Members 
 
Adopted:                 24 August 2014 
 
Effective: 24 August 2014 

___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Entry Fees for all carnivals are to be paid to the Club prior to the event.  
Members will not be entered into carnivals unless the required payment 
is made to the Club prior to the closing date of the relevant carnival. 
 
All Carnival entries are to be lodged by the Clubs administration. No 
direct entries by individual members or Club trainers/ team managers or 
coaches are permitted. 
 
The Club will re-imburse members for entry fees paid for the following 
carnivals, subject to the member completing 100% patrol attendance in 
accordance with the Clubs adopted Patrol Award Policy. 
 
Re-imbursement: 
 
NSW Country Championships  
NSW State Titles 
Australian Titles 
 
Entry fees for all other competition events are to be paid by competitors 
with the exception of the Clubs Annual Craft Carnival as included below. 
 
Under no circumstances will late entry fees be re-imbursed. 
 
Entry fees for the Clubs Annual Surfcraft Carnival will be waived for 
members. No prize money or prizes will be given to competing members 
at this carnival. 
 


